
 
 

 
 

 

 February 2, 2021 

The federal mask mandate extends to all ground transportation providers 
at SFO. Please ensure your drivers and customers are always wearing 
masks properly while in your vehicles to avoid federal ÿnes and/or civil 
charges. 

Face masks required. 

TSA requires proper wearing of face masks, 
per federal law. Face masks are to be worn 

at all times. Failure to comply will result 
in denial of boarding or removal, and 

may�result in penalties. 

Stay Healthy. Stay Secure. 
tsa.gov/coronavirus 

https://tsa.gov/coronavirus

